
Dear Ocean Cliff family, 

Each school year, our PAC raises funds through numerous events and initiatives to provide opportunities above
and beyond the scope of public funding so that our children have the best possible learning experience. 

Gathering restrictions have limited our fundraising options, preventing us from raising the amount
required to set us up for success next year. As such, we are asking Ocean Cliff families for their help
through a cheque drive campaign. 

WHAT WILL MY FUNDS SUPPORT?

The funds raised through this campaign will help ensure that we are financially strong when we enter the

2021/2022 school year. More specifically, money will primarily be distributed to three areas of need:

*visit oceancliffpac.org for more detailed information on areas that the PAC supports

HOW MUCH SHOULD I GIVE? 

We realize that many people have experienced hardship during the pandemic and may not be in a position to

give a lot. We are suggesting a $50 donation, but even $10 or $20 per family would go a long way. 

Every dollar helps. Decide what amount feels right to you and we promise to use it wisely.  

HOW CAN I DONATE?  

We are asking families to donate by Friday, June 4 so we can determine our final budget and report back on

the campaign results by the end of the school year. There are two ways that you can give: 

1) DONATE ONLINE: visit https://ocean-cliff-elementary-pac.square.site to make your donation online. 
For tracking purposes, please also return the form below. 

2) DONATE CASH/CHEQUE: Complete the form below & return it to the school with your donation attached. 

For larger corporate donations, please email pac.oceancliff@gmail.com

Please make cheques payable to "Ocean Cliff Elementary PAC" 

Name: _______________________________ Child(ren): __________________________________

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________________

Donation Amount: ____________ (thank you!)         Cash/cheque is attached           I've made my donation online

OCEAN CLIFF PAC 
CHEQUE DRIVE

 
We need your help 

to raise funds 

for our students 

FUNDRAISING
GOAL:

$15,000 
 

School Support

 

Classroom & school wish list 
items, support for families in need

Student & Family Engagement 
Buses for field trips, educational

presentations, family events
 

Special Projects
 All-abilities sponge floor playground 

installation, secret garden rebuild, 
outdoor mural  

 

Thank you for supporting Ocean Cliff students through our cheque drive campaign!  


